
From: Soura, Christian
To: L. Fred Carter <LCarter@FMARION.EDU>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Bettie Horne (bettierose@earthlink.net) <bettierose@earthlink.net>

Date: 2/20/2013 10:11:41 AM
Subject: RE:

                I just talked to Ted, and that works for both of us.  Thanks – see you then.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: L. Fred Carter [mailto:LCarter@FMARION.EDU] 

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 10:10 AM

To: Soura, Christian; Pitts, Ted

Cc: Bettie Horne (bettierose@earthlink.net)

Subject:
 
Chris,
 
As regards the Commission on Higher Education search for a new executive director, Betty Horne has asked me to 
bring the two finalists over to the Governor’s Office for you and Ted to meet with them on Friday afternoon. If it suits, 
I’ll bring Rick Sutton at 2 and Harry Miley at 3.
 
Also, may I briefly stay after the meeting with Dr. Miley so that Ted and you can provide me feedback to deliver back 
to the committee?
 
Thanks.
 
Fred
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